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After submissions were received the draft document was revised and this is
forming the basis of further work with iwi and with landowner representatives to
refine some of the provisions in the draft. 
  
A workshop has been held with Councillors and helpful feedback received. This
feedback is being used to improve the draft strategy and to develop
implementation advice for the council. 
  
We are hopeful that the final strategy will be approved by the Governance
Group in July and go to the Council in August. 
  
Thank you for your patience with the process which has taken longer than we
anticipated. 
  
If you have any questions please contact me at any time. 
  
Peter Lawless 
Director Phoenix Facilitation Ltd
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